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The bus driver’s been getting busy cleaning their buses and fueling them for the summer 
school program bus run.  We will run our buses like we did for the food delivery run.  We have 9 
routes that we used to deliver food, but instead are picking up and dropping off students.  We 
will get addresses of the out of town students and run buses for them as well.

The bus drivers will be bringing kids on field trips on Thursdays.  We are working 10 
hours Monday through Thursday from 7am to 5pm.  This will accommodate the summer school 
Transportation schedules for all summer school programs.

The bus drivers are cleaning the buses we are not using for the summer so they can be 
ready for inspection before the regular school year starts back up again.  The buses we are 
using for the summer program will be cleaned and inspected last if we can get them ready in 
time or they will be rescheduled for a later date for their inspections by the Highway Patrol 
Officers. 

We have the bus drivers split into 3 teams for the summer cleaning schedule.  Each 
team will be responsible for getting 10 buses cleaned from top to bottom.  They clean the 
engines, underneath the buses and check for leaks and any other repairs while they are under 
the bus.  Then they wash the inside of the bus from the ceiling to the seats and floors.  They 
armor all the dash of each bus and they wash the windows inside and outside of the buses after 
all that is done they wash the outside of the buses.  The whole time they are doing all of this 
cleaning for inspection the bus drivers are looking for repairs and putting in work orders for the 
mechanics to fix what the bus drivers find that needs to be repaired.  Then they fuel the buses 
when they get to half a tank just so they are ready any given time they may need to get a bus 
and go.  

We purchased vehicles for Maintenance, Food service, The district and Transportation 
recently.  These vehicles are needed in the district at any given time.  The old vehicles had a lot 
of miles and they were getting hard to find parts for when they would break down.  

We a total of 28 field trips for the month of June.  We did not have any referrals for this 
month. 



  


